
 
 

 

Ercall Rangers U14s of the Telford Junior Football League are looking to add players to their 

existing squad ready for the start of the season in September.  If you’re in either yrs 8 or 9 

and think you can help push the team forward then why not come along to our open training 

sessions?  These will take place from the 25th of July from 18:30pm at  ketley playing fields 

behind the blue elephant Indian restaurant.  

 

All coaches are level 1 FA qualified and  fully DBS checked along with safeguarding and 

First aid for more information call Paul on 07791911760  

 


